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To whom it is under the consideration : I strongly oppose any change to our vote by 

mail system.  This has made it easier and more available for all residents.  A change 

back to in-person voting would cut off those votes that don't have the "luxury" of 

taking time off work or life to go stand in line to vote. We're cutting edge on the 

process.  They want to squelch lower income - marginalized - disabled - homebound 

people from having a say in who runs our government. WE THE PEOPLE have a 

voice and we MUST be heard. 

Thank you, 

Jenny 


